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2% Across-the-Board Medicaid Payment 
Reductions  
  

 

This notice is to advise impacted providers that effective May 22, 

2014, the 2 percent Across-the-Board Medicaid payment reduction 

will be reactivated pending federal Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services (CMS) approval for removal. The payment reduction will be 

applied prospectively beginning in Cycle 1919. If you have any 

questions regarding this notice please contact Mark Shutts at  

(518) 474-1673. 
 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible.  
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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